
Weekly Newsletter - 07/07/2023
Dear Parents and Carers,
Here we are in July already and fast 
approaching the last few weeks of this 
academic year. Although this week has been 
slightly different due to NEU industrial action, 
the children are still working very hard on their 
learning. Please keep an eye out next week 
for the very first publication of the STAR 
Magazine. A magazine for the children created 
by some very talented and enthusiastic Year 6 
pupils. Make sure you get your FREE 1st 
edition next week.
We are putting a few finishing touches on the 
plans for the summer festival next week, 
Thursday, 13th July at 3pm. Please make 
sure you buy your tickets in advance to avoid 
disappointment. I know that the parents and 
children are going to have an amazing time.
I need to remind parents that I cannot 
authorise any holidays during term time. Each 
case is considered separately and is entirely 
dependent on your child’s overall attendance. 
Any parent whose child’s  attendance is less 
than 95% will not be considered.
Apologies for the delay in rescheduling the 
KS2 sports day. We are waiting for Eastlea to 
confirm that we can use the field.

Best wishes,
Ms Von

Nursery
AM - 93.1%
PM - 89.5

Reception
RA -91.7%

RSM -87.0%
RB -92.3%

Year 1
1R - 94.6%
1T -95.8%
1B -93.1%

Year 2
2P -94.0%
2S - 92.8%
2U - 95.0%
2V -95.2%

Year 3
3GR - 96.6%
3R -96.4%
3L - 96.6%

Year 4
4R - 95.5%

4HS - 93.3%
4L - 94.8%

Year 5
5R -97.2%

5PN -96.2%
5T - 96.2%

Year 6
6H - 88.1%
6V -97.6%
6R - 95.7%
6S -98.8%

Whole school attendance - 94%

Attendance at Star
Did you come to school everyday this week? 

Which classes achieved the highest 
attendance? 

Who will get the attendance cup?

Pupil Leader’s Weekly 
Reflection

Sofiah - 6S

This week we celebrated 
National Plastic Bag Free 
day. Think about how you 
can use less plastic and 
what material you could 
replace it with. Why not 

have a day where you go 
without plastic and make 

an effort to save our 
planet!



Nursery

AM - Khali 
PM - Tabaan

Reception
RA - Nuaira

PSM - Emmanuel 
RB - Tanzeel

Year 1
1R - Salma

1T - Farheen
1B - Hafiza

Year 2
2P - Rose

2S - Bohdan
2U - Jasmine

2V - Raigardas

Year 3
3GR - Leah-Rose

3R - Riccardo 
3L - Anna

Year 4
4HS - Ozair

4R - Deborah
4L - Zubair

Year 5
5R - Sarah
5PN - Aqsa

5T - Matildah

Year 6
6H - Sonny B

6V - Zachariya
6R - Khadija
6S - Leonis

Reception
RA- 

RSM- 
RB - 

Year 1
1R- 
1T- 
1B - 

Year 2
2P- 
2S- 
2U - 
2V- 

Year 3
3GR- 
3R- 
3L- 

Year 4
4R- 

4HS- 
4L - 

Year 5
5R- 

5PN-
5T- 

Year 6
6H- 
6V- 
6R- 
6S- 

Golden lunches
Class teachers select one pupil per week to have a 
golden lunch with the Headteacher or Deputies. This 
is awarded to those that show the most progress or 
make the most effort in their learning!

196 176

203 150

Picasso

House points
Teachers, lunch staff, support staff, school leaders and our 
office team have been awarding house tokens all week. Pupils 
have received tokens if they have demonstrated children's 
rights, shown good leadership skills and have excellent 
learning behaviors.

Congratulations to the winning house….results below!

Happy leaves
This half term we are celebrating
pupils who have shown good
examples of support.
The winners in this weeks assembly were….. 


